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Tricia Swaney

From: Madison McLaughlin <madisonm@jrwauford.com>
Sent: Thursday, September 28, 2023 1:19 PM
To: Tricia Swaney
Subject: [EXTERNAL] FW: RE: FW: NPDES Permit Renewal Application

 
*** This is an EXTERNAL email. Please exercise caution. DO NOT open attachments or click links from unknown 
senders or unexpected email - STS-Security. ***  

Tricia, 
 
Please see the below response from Chapel Hill. Given this explanation, should we exclude that data or leave it as is? 
 
Please advise. 
 
Thank you! 
 
Madison P. McLaughlin, E.I. 
Assistant Project Manager 
2835 Lebanon Pike 
Nashville, Tennessee 37214 
(615) 883-3243 
www.jrwauford.com 

 
 
 
 

From: donnygroves <donnygroves@townofchapelhilltn.gov>  
Sent: Thursday, September 28, 2023 10:14 AM 
To: Madison McLaughlin <madisonm@jrwauford.com> 
Subject: FW: RE: FW: NPDES Permit Renewal Application 
 
 
 
 
 
Sent from my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy smartphone 
 
 
-------- Original message -------- 
From: bryanbrooks@townofchapelhilltn.gov  
Date: 9/28/23 9:51 AM (GMT-06:00)  
To: donnygroves <donnygroves@townofchapelhilltn.gov>  
Subject: RE: FW: NPDES Permit Renewal Application  
 
the high effluent flows are due to large amount of rain in last march causing the river to rise above our effluent pipe thus 
raising the level of our fall out pit or contact chamber. the meter gets a false reading when the river is so high that it slows 
our effluent . we no longer record those false numbers and use total influent number instead.  
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-----Original Message----- 
From: "donnygroves" <donnygroves@townofchapelhilltn.gov> 
Sent: Thursday, September 28, 2023 10:14am 
To: bryanbrooks@townofchapelhilltn.gov 
Cc: madisonm@jrwauford.com 
Subject: FW: NPDES Permit Renewal Application 

Bryan, 
Can you answer this? 
Sent from my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy smartphone 
-------- Original message -------- 
From: Madison McLaughlin <madisonm@jrwauford.com> 
Date: 9/28/23 8:49 AM (GMT-06:00) 
To: Donny Groves <donnygroves@townofchapelhilltn.gov> 
Subject: NPDES Permit Renewal Application 
Donny, 
  
I got a question that I wanted to confirm with you.  TDEC was asking about the high effluent flow. According to the MORs, 
April 2-7, 2021 is showing high effluent flow (max 8.13 MGD).  I wanted to confirm with you that this isn’t a typo. 
  
Give me a call if you would like to discuss in more detail. 
  
Thanks! 

Madison P. McLaughlin, E.I. 
Assistant Project Manager 
2835 Lebanon Pike 
Nashville, Tennessee 37214 
(615) 883-3243 
www.jrwauford.com 
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